Zoning By-Law Review Committee

RECEIVED





TOWN CLERK BILLERICA

Zoning By-Law Review Committee

April 21st, 2022

An Organizational Meeting of the Zoning By-Law Review Committee was held on April 21st, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. in the Town Hall Conference Room 210. Present were: Christopher Tribou, Selectman Mike Riley, Mark La Lumiere, Erika Oliver Jerram, Richard Annese, Jon Metivier, Denise Salemme. Absent were Richard Colantuoni and Bill Bulens

NEW BUSINESS

Town Moderator John McKenna started the meeting at 7:04 PM and led the Pledge of Allegiance.

Town Clerk Shirley Schult swore in the Members.

Jon Metivier, seconded by Denise Salemme, made a motion to appoint Richard Colantuoni as Chairman of the Zoning By-Law Review Committee.

It was voted:

7 - In Favor

0 - Opposed

Mark La Lumiere, seconded by Mike Riley, made a motion to appoint Christopher Tribou as the Vice Chairman of the Zoning By-Law Review Committee.

It was voted:

7 - In Favor

0 - Opposed

Jon Metivier, seconded by Richard Annese, made a motion to appoint Denise Salemme as the Secretary of the Zoning By-Law Review Committee.

It was voted:

7 - In Favor

Zoning By-Law Review Committee

0 – Opposed

General discussion ensued regarding topics to be addressed at next meeting: Definitions, Districts and Usage were identified.

Next meeting was set for May 11th at 7:00. The room would be based on availability. Members will be notified via email of the room.

AT 8:03 P.M. MEETING ENDED

A TRUE COPY ATTEST

Denise R. Salemme, Recording Secretary